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Fluke Electrical Equipment Recall 

This safety alert was produced by our colleagues at Carillion. It relates to technical compliance of 

Fluke electrical equipment. 

Fluke is voluntarily recalling certain 373, 374, 375 and 376 Digital Clamp Meters that were manufactured 

between 1
st
 September 2010 and 31

st
 October 2012. The models and serial numbers affected are: 

 

 

 

 
Any serial number preceded or followed by the letter “R” is not affected by this recall notice. The image above 
shows where to find the model and serial number of the effected clamp meters.  
 
The printed circuit assembly may not be properly fastened to the test lead input jack. This may result in 
inaccurate voltage readings, including a low or no voltage reading on a circuit energized with a hazardous 
voltage, presenting a shock, electrocution or thermal burn hazard.  
 
If you own one of these clamp meters, please stop using them Immediately even if you have not experienced 

problems and send it back to Fluke for repair (please only send the clamp meter – any test 

leads/boxes/manuals that are sent with the unit will NOT be returned.)  

Call +44-20 7942 0700 and request an email with a printable, pre-paid and pre-addressed shipping label.  

Further Information: http://www.fluke.com/fluke/usen/support/safety/37X-Recall.htm 
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